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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Subj ect: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 50
"Possible Malfunction in Agastat E7000 Series Time-Delay Relay"
Third Interim Report

Reference: LP&L Letter W3K 82-0271 to USNRC dated Iby 17, 1982

Dear Mr. Collins:

LP&L stated in the referenced letter that a final report would be
submitted by July 15, 1982. Due to the unavailability of replacement
parts, the corrective action has not been completed.

Replacement relays have been ordered by Ebasco and are expected on site
by mid-October. A Final Report will be issued on this Significant
Construction Deficiency by November 30, 1982.

If you have any questions, please advise.

Very truly yours,

M
. e

GDMcL/LLB/grf

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director [[Office of Management
Information and Program Control
D. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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